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Sherman Graduates 2000th Student

SPARTANBURG, SC - ]J. Coleman Carrington of Marietta, Georgia had the distinction of being
Sherman College's 2000th graduate. He received an engraved frame for his graduation photo, and
was one of 26 students to receive diplomas at the college's 82nd commencement ceremony June
17.

"We are proud of J. Coleman Carrington, just as we are proud of all the fine men and women who
have crossed the stage before him," observed Sherman College President David Koch,DC.

Sherman College of Straight Chiropractic has been in operation for 27 years.

Sherman Lyceum Awards

SPARTANBURG, SC - Sherman College of Straight Chiropractic presented awards to the following
people in appreciation of their time, service and commitment to the college and to the chiropractic
profession:

Judy Nutz Campanale,DC, of Dresher, PA, Chiropractor of the Year
Theron Olsen,DC, and Selma Olsen of Sandy UT, Regent of the Year
Richard Plummer,DC, of Spartanburg, SC, Distinguished Service

Robert Shaner,DC, or Livonia, MI, Career Advisor of the Year

Helen McPike Brown of Sedona, AZ, Lay Person of the Year

Brian McAulay,DC,PhD, of Spartanburg, SC, Service to Sherman College
Laura Chadwick Weeks,DC, of Greenville, SC, Service to Sherman College
Irene Gold,DC, of Gladwyne, PA, Service to the Profession

Judy Ross,DC, of Goshen, IN, Spirit of Sherman College

Alan Hartley,PhD,DC, of Spartanburg, SC, Rookie of the Year

Ron Castelucci,DC, of Hendersonville, NC, Faculty Member of the Year

Awards were given during Lyceum, the college's annual event for alumni, students and friends
featuring educational workshops, seminars and special events to celebrate and promote
chiropractic.



Life U. to Offer Chiropractic Pediatric Certification

MARIETTA, GA - Beginning April 28, 2001, Life University will sponsor the International
Chiropractic Pediatric Association's 120-hour pediatric certification program. After the completion
of the first year, DCs can elect to continue their education and training to receive diplomate status,
which involves an additional two years of study.

The diplomate program was designed by Claudia Anrig, past president of the ICPA, author of
Chiropractic Pediatrics, and pediatric columnist for Dynamic Chiropractic. This new 240-hour
program will provide the DC with pertinent information and advanced technique skills taught by a
variety of speakers in an innovative manner.

Doctors previously certified within the last three years will be credited with the first 120 hours of
instruction, and may begin year two of the program. DCs certified through the ICPA pediatric
program more than three years ago may be required to take refresher courses to be admitted into

the diplomate program's second year.
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